


Professor Singson is survived by his wife and their three children Andrew (Andrea),
Katherine and Jeffrey (Nicole), and one grandchild (Brooke).  A second grandchild is due
in early July. 

A memorial service celebrating his life will take place at a later date.  In the hope of
learning more about this currently incurable disease, Professor Singson and his family
have donated his brain to a specialized research facility.  Should you wish to do so,
please consider a contribution in his memory to the Brain Support Network, P.O. Box
7264, Menlo Park, CA  94026.
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